
 

 
 

 
 

Notice of Intention to Amend Sign By-law 399-2002 
Region of Peel Paramedic Services – 1600 Bovaird Drive East – Ward 9 

 
Pursuant to Procedure By-Law 160-2004, as amended, take notice that the 
Corporation of the City of Brampton intends to consider a site-specific 
amendment to the Sign By-law 399-2002, as amended. 
 
Construction of a new Region of Peel Paramedic Services building has recently 
been completed on the northwest corner of Bovaird Drive East and Fernforest 
Drive. 
 
On Monday, September 26, 2016 at 5:00 pm in the Council Chambers, City Hall, 
the Planning & Infrastructure Services Committee will consider a site-specific 
amendment to the Sign By-law to permit a ground sign with a setback of 0 
metres from the property line along Bovaird Drive East. 
 
The City Sign By-law requires that a ground sign be set back a minimum of 1.5 
metres from all property lines.  The property is set back a considerable distance 
from the road edge and site restrictions limit sign location.  The ground sign, 
which includes an electronic display board, will also provide important emergency 
services messaging for the community.  No safety concerns have been identified 
with the proposed location.  
 
Anyone interested in speaking to this matter at the Committee meeting or making 
a written submission, should contact the City Clerk’s Office, no later than 4:30 
pm, September 23, 2016. 
 
Information is available for review at the City Clerk’s Office, at the address below, 
during regular business hours.  In the event that Committee chooses to refer or 
defer consideration of the matter, no further public notice will be given.   
 
September 16, 2016 
 
P. Fay, City Clerk 
2 Wellington St. W., Brampton, ON  L6Y 4R2 
905.874.2116   TTY: 905.874.2130   Fax: 905.874.2119 
cityclerksoffice@brampton.ca 
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